
 

March 21, 2023 

 

Mr. Rob Zuber 

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DRMS) 

Room 215 

1001 E. 62nd Avenue 

Denver, CO 80216 

 

RE: Permit No. M2009-018, Heintzelman Project P116 – Request for Partial Release of Permit Area 

 

Dear Rob, 

 

In response to your letter of Incompleteness dated March 20, 2023, please see applicant comments 

below: 

 
1. Please clarify the acreage values on page 4 of the electronic permitting application. This 

page states that the proposed change in acres is 0.0. This can be in your response letter. 

The proposed change in acres on page 4 should show a reduction of 1.95 acres. 

This was inadvertently left off. The acreage is consistent with page 1 of the Request 

for Full or Partial Release of Permit Area form.  

 
2. Please explain why the second page of the application form does not include Jacqueline 

Varra. It appears that she should be on the page and not in the attachment. Revise and 

resubmit the form, as appropriate. 

Please see the revised application form attached with this letter. Both Pasquale and 

Jacqueline Varra are deceased. Denny L. Compton is the Personal Representative for 

the Pasquale and Jacqueline Varra Estate, which is the owner of Lot 2 of the Varra – 

Heintzelman Pit Subdivision, Amendment No. 1. The application form now includes 

this information, along with identifying Robert B. Compton and Denny L. Compton as 

the owners of Lot 1.  

 

Please contact me if you have any further questions. Thank you, 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Vecchi & Associates, LLC 

 
Jennifer E. Vecchi, AICP, LEED AP BD+C   

Principal 

 

 


